
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Forest School – Reception 

 

Forest School sessions will be on Wednesdays starting the 2nd October 2019.  Each class will have 

Forest School sessions in blocks and will run for the whole school year.  The sessions will be led by 

Mrs Clark who is a trained Forest School Leader. 

 

As the Reception sessions are in the morning, your child needs to come to school wearing their Forest 

School clothes.  They will need to bring their uniform (including school shoes and coat) in a bag to 

change into afterwards. 

 

The children will need to wear suitable clothes (these should be old as we will be going out in all 

weathers and will get muddy). 

 

They will need: 

 Long trousers 

 Wellies/trainers 

 An old waterproof warm coat 

 Jumper 

 T-shirt 

 Hat 

 Gloves 

 Jogging bottoms or leggings (not jeans). 

 

Please be aware that we aim to go out to Forest School in all weathers.  The school has sets of 

waterproof over clothes and wellies that the children can borrow for their session. 
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Wed 2nd Oct Wed 16th Oct Wed 6th Nov 

Wed 9th Oct Wed 23rd Oct Wed 13th Nov 
 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

